Angela Fullick

I would like to comment on my strong disapproval of this project. Possible pollution from the
Newport smelter would be detrimental to the health of our residents throughout the region. There is
too much risk involved and too little reward for the surrounding areas. I have an asthmatic son who
already has difficulty with the air quality. Adding to it will only compound his problems. And I
know I'm not the only concerned parent. Additionally, this an environmental hazard and places our
most precious asset (next to our children) at risk, our beautiful great outdoors. Please do not move
forward with this project.



